DECISION PAPER

TO:

MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Charles Thompson, Executive Director of Support Services/DPP

CC:

Dr. Janice Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Change Order #62 for the Central Office

DATE:

February 19, 2008

ISSUE:
Guardrails for windows adjacent to stairway were required by code.  Also, 

it was decided that the steps at same area would have rubber treads rather 


than nosings.  TWF, Inc. can provide all materials and labor for guardrails 


at a cost of $2054.  The elimination of the nosing resulted in accredit of 


$530. With the subtraction of the credit, a change order total of $1524 


results.
RECOMMENDATION: Approval of Change Order # 62 for the Central Office.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve Change Order #62 for the Central Office.

